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• 9th Grade 105  
• 10th Grade 119  
• 11th Grade    84  
• 12th Grade 102  
• Totals  410 

  
 
The January First National Bank Senior-of-the-Month is Dylan Moon. 
 
The January WMKR Radio Students-of-the-Month are: Eric Schafer (9), Emily Kuhn (10), 
Natalie Kirkbride (11), Danielle Simpson (12). 
 
The December Peoples Bank Athletes-of-the-Month were: Kacey Swisher (9), Rachel Welburn 
(10), Claire Holthaus (11), Kyle Lynch (12). 
 
We completed our winter MAP testing the week of January 9-13. 
 
Model UN will start having meetings on Monday, January 23rd to prepare for their competition in 
March. 
 
We are offering a practice ACT session on Wednesday, January 25th.  This is an excellent way 
for these students to preview the test and prepare to take the actual test. 
 
All juniors will begin test-prepping for the SAT on Monday, February 6th. The actual SAT test 
will be given on April 5th. 
 
Congrats to the girls bowling team and their 4th place finish in the Taylorville Invitational on 
January 7th.  Danielle Epley had the 6th high game with a score of 213 and Emma Dilley had the 
10th highest series with a 502. They will have their senior night on January 31st, and travel to 
Decatur for the IHSA Regional tournament on February 4th. 
 
The cheer squad finished 3rd in the Vandalia Holiday Tournament and will go to Troy (Triad) on 
Saturday, January 28th for their sectional competition. 
 
The girls’ basketball team will have their Senior Night on Monday, January 30th against 
Hillsboro. 
  
The boys’ basketball team will have their Senior Night on Saturday, February 11th against 
Effingham. We are also hosting the IHSA Class 2A Regional February 20-24.  
 
 



The student body collected nearly 1000 non-perishable items and donated them to the Pana Food 
Basket on December 19th. Mrs. Smedley’s freshman home room collected the most items and 
therefore will be getting a “blizzard” party. 
 

 
 
 

 
SPIRIT Week 2017 will be the week of Jan. 30 – Feb. 4 

 
FFA Week 2017 will be the week of February 20 – 24 


